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Summary for children and young people 

Name: West Heath School 
URN: SC024063 
Date of inspection: 01 February 2022 

Hi everyone, 
  
Thank you so much for spending time with me. It was great to meet you and 
spend time with you all. It was also great to see so many of you when I gave feed-
back, it showed how much the school means to you all.  
  
Seeing the relationships, you have with each other, and staff was great to see, it 
was lovely to see you laugh and feel comfortable in one another's company. 
  
It was inspiring to see the work being done with the LGBTQ+ group and this al-
lowed me to learn so much about your personal experiences and how committed 
you are to helping each other. I really got a sense that everyone is welcome at 
boarding which is great to see.  
 
I have asked the manager to make sure that staff keep a close eye on the residen-
tial accommodation to make sure rooms stay tidy and that any litter is cleared 
away.  
  
  
Thank you once again. 
  
Matt Nicholls, Ofsted Social care 
 

 

 
 


